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01 October 2021 
 
 
 
File Ref: OIAP-7-22257 
 
Peter Gent 
By email: fyi-request-16695-4a842bec@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
 
Dear Mr Gent 
 

Request for information 2021-253 

 
I refer to your request for information dated 10 September 2021, which was received by Greater 
Wellington Regional Council (Greater Wellington) on 10 September 2021. You have requested the 
following: 

‘Could you please provide a list of workshops attended by or run for the GWRC transport committee, 
and the dates on which these workshops have been run or are to be run from the start of 2019, 
through to the end of 2021’. 

Greater Wellington’s response follows: 

Workshops facilitated/organised by Greater Wellington for the Transport Committee for the period 
1 January 2019 to 31 December 2021 are as follows: 
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Transport Committee Workshops Held or Scheduled covering 
period:  

1 January 2019 to 31 December 2021 

20 February 2019 1 

20 March 2019 1 

8 May 2019 1 

19 June 2019 1 

20 February 2020 

13 August 2020 

22 October 2020 

3 December 2020 

10 December 2020 

11 February 2021 

10 June 2021 

05 August 2021 

14 October 2021 

25 November 2021 

 

If you have any concerns with the decision(s) referred to in this letter, you have the right to request 
an investigation and review by the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the Local Government Official 
Information and Meetings Act 1987. 

Yours sincerely 

 
Luke Troy 
General Manager, Strategy Group 
 
1  Prior to 2020 the Transport Committee was known as the ‘Sustainable Transport Committee’ 


